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Sample Sector Partnership Launch Invitation – Non-Employer Partners

Dear Sector Strategy Partners,


As you know, as a result of the teamwork at the CO Sectors Summit in January this year, we are targeting manufacturing, healthcare and tourism/hospitality for new sector partnerships in 2013. Now that we have Energy already up and running, it’s time to tackle our next target industry. That will be manufacturing. Thanks to all of you who have already given us input and commitments to make this launch a success. 
 

Lisa McCabe, Gary Kellogg, Ed Roe and I have worked out a plan for May 9th at the Springfield Valley Chamber to launch the new Advanced Manufacturing Partnership. We have arranged for Gary and Ed will make opening remarks, including presenting some key (but short) data related to the strength of manufacturing in our region, and including an overview of what a sector partnerships is and can be for our region’s manufacturing. Lisa will facilitate the meeting, and will help make sure that employers in the room do most of the talking. This partnership is about their needs.
The time for the Launch meeting will be 2-5:00 pm. I’ve attached a draft invite to company partners that we are using to recruit participants, and that we hope you can use (feel free to tweak) to help us out. 
 
We need your support to make this successful.  A number of CEO's have been contacted already including Rick Carter (Valley View), Alex Villa (WARMC), Dana Ellerby (HRMC) and Brian Turney (KRMC).  These individuals will help identify and recruit other companies to participate. We have also created lists of companies in our area to contact based on the NAICS codes we are using to define advanced manufacturing in our area. We’ll need your help to do outreach and issue invitations. Our goal is to issue 50 invitations, and have 25 confirmed participants by April 25th. Lisa and I will follow up with you individually to ask for help with specific companies and to find out which companies you already have in your rolodex. 
Your role at the Launch meeting will be 1) to represent your program and organization, simply by being there; and 2) to listen. This meeting, and the ongoing meetings and activities of the partnership, will be employer-driven. Our goal will also be to encourage employers to be active partners going forward. Our collective role as non-employer partners will be to listen and understand the biggest growth opportunities for advanced manufacturing in our region, and coordinate to tackle strategy areas that will yield the highest impact for companies and workers. This partnership is not a one-time deal; it is intended to be a long-term approach to working with our manufacturers.
Please let me know if you would like to discuss further, and if you can attend. I can be reached at (234) 765-9876 or jen.dorrey@cityofspringfield.gov. I look forward to hearing from you regarding Springfield Valley AMP participation.
 
Warm regards,
Jen
